From: Paddy Walker

Sent: 19 March 2024 13:30
To: Planning
Subject: 14A Keats Grove, London NW3

Application Number: 2023/5162/P, 14A Kcats Grove

I would like to register my strong opposition to the proposcd multi-story rcar extension proposcd for 14A Keats
Grove. It’s far too big and our of character with the street (we live immediately behind the house at 38A Downshire
HII). It clearly breaches DH1 and DH2 policy of the Neighbourhood Plan. The huge extension that is being suggested
will dircetly affcct us as we live in our home.

Paddy Walker

38 A Downshire Hill
London

NW3 INU



